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MISCELLANEOUS TEXT (FEC Form 99) PAGE 1/1
April 16, 2015

Laura Sinram, Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Federal Election Commission

999 E Street NW

Washington, DC 20463

Re:Year-End Report (11/25/2014 ? 12/31/2014)
Dear Ms. Sinram:

The Commission?s preliminary review of the report referenced above raised questions concerning certain information
contained in the report. We have addressed the questions below and have disclosed any changes or clarifications in the
amendment filed on April 16, 2015.

1. The calculations for Line(s) 8, 21(c ), and 31, Column B are correct on the Summary and Detailed Summary Page. See
amendment filed on 4/16/15.

2. The totals listed on Line(s) 6 (c ), 7, 11(a)(i), 11(a)(iii), 11(c ), 11(d), 12, 17, 19, 20, 21(b), 21(c ), 30(b),

30(c), 31, and 32, Column B of the Summary Page and Detailed Summary Pages are correct and equal the sum of the
Column

B figures on the previous report and the Column A figures on this report. See amendment filed on 4/16/15.

3. Schedule L-A supporting Line 1(a) discloses $15,000 in contributions that were identified as MEMO entries because of
a computer programming error. We have amended our Year-End Report (11/25/2014 ? 12/31/2014) to correctly disclose
these

entries as contributions received (see amendment filed 4/16/15).

4. Schedule L-A - A computer programming error occurred that caused the aggregate year-to-date total(s) to be greater
than the total receipts disclosed from Lynn Gorguze. We have amended our report to disclose the correct year-to-date
aggregate for Lynn Gorguze.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (916) 442-5707.

Sincerely,

Katherine Moret
Treasurer

cc: Shawnda Westly, Executive Director




